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Greenacres Field Trip COVID-19 Guidelines 
  
The safety of our staff and visitors has always been a top priority at Greenacres. Please note, these 
guidelines are subject to change as we continuously monitor CDC and health department 
recommendations. In order to provide the safest experience for your group, we require these 
guidelines to be followed: 

  

• If school protocols exceed Greenacres guidelines, those will be communicated to Greenacres 
and be honored.  

• All guests are required to self-monitor their symptoms and act responsibly prior to entering the 
Greenacres property. Anyone with a temperature above 100 degrees F is asked not to enter 
the property. 

• Experiences will allow for social distancing. This includes keeping groups small so that 
students have space to spread out. In order to achieve this, we ask that you provide at least 
one chaperone for every ten students attending (ex. 15 students- 2 chaperones; 21 students- 
3 chaperones) 

• Access to soap and water or hand sanitizer will be available at all times. 
• Field trips will be held outside and/or in well ventilated, open-air spaces as much as possible. 

Please dress appropriately for the weather. 
• Per Hamilton County Health Department, water fountains with a water crest of 2 inches or 

higher than the mouth piece will be available for use. Please bring a personal water bottle.  
• Anyone who exhibits COVID-19 symptoms or has been in contact with someone who has 

tested positive for COVID-19 should follow CDC’s guidelines for community exposure.  

 

Questions regarding Covid-19 Guidelines? Contact Education Administration Coordinator, Katie Brown at 
kbrown@green-acres.org or 513-898-3262.  
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